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Play With Your Child’s Name
Play around with the sounds in your child’s name. Point out things in the environment that start

with the same sound as their name. Ask him or her to say words that begin with the same sound

– like Rick, rock, raccoon, river. 

  Find us on our new Facebook page:  https://www.facebook.com/ScrantonPreschool

SAC NEWSLETTER

February

Scranton Preschool

SAVE THE DATES

                   February News

It has been a cold, snowy start to the new year! In February, we

are looking forward to the opportunity to meet with families

during parent teacher conferences on the 12th and 13th. Please be

looking for a Sign-up Genius link that will be shared by teachers

soon. These conferences are a chance to discuss progress as well

as goals for the rest of the year. 

The children have been busy getting back into the swing of school

as well has all things winter. In February, classes will learn about

friendship and love in addition to preacademic skills. 

February 5th: SAC Spring Picture Day

February 7th: No Preschool- Screening @ SAC

February 12th & 13th: Parent Teacher Conferences

February 13th & 14th: No School

February 28th: No School

February Tip of the month

https://www.facebook.com/ScrantonPreschool


Some Important Information About Screen Time:
According to most experts, children under the age of 2 should

have no screen time, while children between 2 and 5 years old

should be limited to a maximum of one hour of screen time

per day, and children 6 and older should not exceed two hours

of recreational screen time per day. 

Key Points to Remember

Educational Content: For young children, prioritize

educational programming when screen time is allowed.

Co-Viewing: Parents should actively engage with their

children while watching screens.

Screen-Free Time: Encourage other activities like

outdoor play and social interaction.

Bedtime routine: Avoid screens for at least 30 minutes

before bedtime. 



Community   Resources


